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I am opposed to any plan to put a crematorium on the Firs Farm Site.

This is not a suitable place as it is a residential area with three schools very close to the
proposed site.

There would be hearses going up and down a very narrow road that is already congested.
A few years ago firs farm was just a field but with donations and the dedication of the
friends of Firs Farm they have turned it into a wonderful habitat for wildlife and residents
alike.

People come to Firs farm to receive all the health benefits of being surrounded by nature,
this would be destroyed by plans for a crematorium.



